
Advanced Child 
Protection Practitioner
Community Based – The Orange Door – Wangaratta

• Salary (VPS4): $87,640 - $99,438 plus superannuation

• Position Number: DFFH/EED/00610531 

Are you

• Committed to working with children, young people and families?

• Able to effectively engage to provide families with the optimum capacity for change?

• Continually improving your skills and knowledge to further develop your 

professional practice?

The Advanced Child Protection Practitioner, Community Based is an outposted child 

protection position that will work as a part of a team from The Orange Door in the local 

area. The position will report to the Team Manager, Community Based. The position 

will be required to, at times, attend the local Child Protection office for child protection 

related activities and meetings. 

Working within a multi-disciplinary setting, the Advanced CPP, Community Based will 

provide advice, support and consultation to practitioners within The Orange Door, as well 

as to Family Services, Specialist Family Violence Services and Men’s Services where 

required. Advice, support and consultation will occur where there are significant concerns 

for wellbeing of children and young people. The position will work collaboratively with the 

services to support earlier and more effective intervention to vulnerable children, young 

people and their families and, where required, support the engagement of families with 

services. Work may include direct involvement with unborn children, where there is a high 

likelihood of child protection intervention post birth. The position may also support the 

child protection program in the early identification and facilitation of appropriate referrals 

to The Orange Door and/or Integrated Family Services.

For further information on the position description and the selection criteria visit; 

www.careers.vic.gov.au 

Job reference number: VG-DFFH-EED-00610531

Or https://jobs.careers.vic.gov.au/jobs/VG-DFFH-EED-00610531

Applications close: 25th May 2021
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For more information about the Department of Families, Fairness & Housing visit 

www.dffh.vic.gov.au To apply online and for other DFFH and Victorian Government job 

opportunities please visit www.careers.vic.gov.au

Police Checks form part of the Department of Families, Fairness & Housing recruitment 

process.

The department promotes diversity and equal opportunity in employment and is 
committed to a more diverse workforce.

If you are an Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander applicant, or if you have a disability, and 

require advice and support with the recruitment process, please contact our Diversity Unit 

on DiversityInclusion@dffh.vic.gov.au

The department is committed to the safety of its clients. The department takes a zero 

tolerance approach to abuse, including child abuse and abuse of people with disability. 

Departmental employees are required to comply with all legal requirements including the 

Child Safe Standards to keep children safe from harm and abuse.
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